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Mollenhauer, Dave

From: Petre, Lori
Sent: Monday, December 09, 2013 3:24 PM
To: APIPA Jennifer Palumbo; Bridgeway Cheyenne Ross; Care1st Patty Dal Soglio; HCA 

Nicole Larson; HlthNet Gay Ann Williams; MCP Melanie Herring; PHP Mary Kaehler; 
UFC/MHP Lee Coffman; UFC/MHP Mary Consie; David Gardner (CMDP); Debra Alix 
(APIPA); Jason Winfrey (DES); Jim Solinsky (Care1st); John Monte (MCP); Kathy 
Thurman (Care1st); Liz Liska (Phoenix Health Plan); Madonna Fritz (BHS); Michael 
Sheldon (BHS); Patrick Ross (Bridgeway)

Cc: Alvarez, Diana; AHCCCS Encounters
Subject: Documentation for Well Visit CoPay Changes for 1/1/14

Related to the highlighted portion of the below email, attached please find an updated Member CoPayments Matrix 
effective 1/1/2014.  This matrix will also be posted to the AHCCCS webpage and values will be incorporated in 
impacted systems.  Any questions please let us know.  Thanks. 
 

 
 
From: Alvarez, Diana  
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 3:54 PM 
To: 'Care 1st - Patty Dal Soglio'; 'Health Choice - Nicole Larson'; 'Health Net - Gay Ann Williams'; 'Health Net - Susan 
Gilkey'; 'Mercy Care - Melanie Herring'; 'Phoenix Health Plan - Mary Kaehler'; 'UFC-Maricopa - Lee Coffman'; 'United & 
United-CRS - Jennifer Palumbo'; Yedowitz, Barbara; Dunkleberger, Jay; Edgley, Karen; Engle, Kimberly; Hara, Chandra; 
Holmes, Michelle; Quast, Christina 
Subject: Cost Sharing Member Handbook Insert - Revised 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Attached please find a new cost sharing insert that replaces the first cost sharing insert I sent out on 
11/5/13.  There have been some unexpected changes (exempting from copays all well visits and 
preventive services effective 1/1/14), which have required revised proposed rules, which are being 
submitted to the Secretary of State today.  If you’ve already sent out the first insert, the revised 
insert must be sent to members as soon as possible, but not later than 12/2/13.  If you have not 
previously sent the insert this attached revised insert replaces the 11/5/13 version and should go out 
to members as soon as possible, but no later than 12/2/13.  This new insert must be included in the 
new member packets until further notice.  Please feel free to e-mail or contact me at (602) 417-4796 
if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
Diana Alvarez 
 
 


